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Kersley Elementary School 

2899 Arnoldus Rd 

Quesnel BC V2J 6L3 

Phone: 250-747-2624 Fax: 250-747-3072 

October 2023 Newsletter 

 

 Principal’s Message: 
 
Dahooja Kersley Families! 
 
I hope this message finds you well! As the leaves change and the air turns 
crisper, we find ourselves fully immersed in Fall!  The school year is now well 
underway and we look forward to welcoming families into the school next week 
for our Parent/Teacher Conferences.  This is an opportunity for you to connect 
with your child’s teacher, discuss progress, and explore ways to support their 
educational journey. A notice went home this week indicating your meeting 
time. Please reach out to the classroom teacher or myself if you did not re-
ceive this information.  As we move through October, I want to encourage all 
students to embrace a growth mindset. Just as the trees shed their leaves and 
prepare for a new season, please welcome all of the new opportunities and let 
go of past challenges! With perseverance, you can do remarkable things!  
 
We will be having our first KODIAKS Assembly on Friday, October 27 to rec-
ognize students for their efforts!  
 
Also, Hoodie orders will be in shortly! Thank you for 
your patience.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, trust, and com-
mitment to the education of our Kersley students! 
Have a great weekend!  
  
  
Ms. Janene Sellers 
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Week 

of:  

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

October  

23-27 

 

23 

 

24 

Fostering         

Literacy 2:45pm 

25 

Early Dismissal   

11:23am 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

26 

Early Dismissal 

11:23am 

Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

27 

 

 

 

Oct/Nov 

30-3 

 

30 

Grade 6           

Immunizations 

 

31 

Halloween      

Costume Parade 

(AM) 

1 

 PAC Meeting 

4pm 

2 

Fostering         

Literacy 2:45pm 

3 

 

 

November 

6-10 

6 

 

7 

Fostering        

Literacy 2:45pm 

8 

 

9  Seniors Lunch 

(Div. 3) 

Fostering         

Literacy 2:45pm 

Remembrance 

Day Assembly 

10 

No                 

School 

 

Bell Schedule 2023 - 2024 

8:15                    Morning Session                   
10:00-10:15       Recess 
10:15-11:45       Late Morning Session 
11:45-12:44         Lunch 
12:44-2:23           Afternoon Session 

Upcoming Dates: 

November 27: NI Day - No School                                              

December 7: Seniors Lunch (Div. 3)                            

December 15: Winter Concert (Time TBD)                        

December 22: Last Day before Winter Break 

Upcoming Events: October 23 - November 10 

Halloween at Kersley 

On Tuesday, October 31, students can wear their costumes to 
school. The costume parade will occur before recess.               
Costumes must allow freedom of movement, must NOT involve 
excessive gore nor weapons of ANY kind, and be age-
appropriate. Masks will be required to be removed.                        
Due to allergies and the general problem with too much sugar 
at school, please do not send candy or treats to share. 
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UPDATE!!!  CITRUS FRUIT IS NOW ALLOWED BACK AT KERSLEY 

We continue to be a Nut, Legume, Soy & Scent Free School 

Please remember we are a Nut, Legume & Soy free school  

Due to severe antiphallic allergies including peanuts, tree nuts and all legumes,  

including soy, we ask that you refrain from sending food that include these ingredients 

WOW butter contains soy, so therefore we cannot have students bringing it.  Hummus is 

also a product we cannot have at school. 

Please remind students not share their food.  

REMINDER of Healthy Practices 

Please keep your student home when they are sick as this stops the spread of illness. 

Students, visitors and staff should stay home if they have symptoms of illness such as:                                                            

fever or chills, difficulty breathing, diarrhea, runny nose, headache, sore throat,                                                                 

sneezing, body aches, loss of sense of smell or taste, loss of appetite, extreme fatigue                                                                

or tiredness, vomiting, severe uncontrolled coughing or wheezing. 

If you are sick or feel unwell please stay home.  

Safe Arrival 

Please call the School if your child is going to be absent. We check our messages regularly. 

You can also use the online form found at  https://kersley.sd28.bc.ca/  OR Email: janenesellers@sd28.bc.ca 

Ms. Sellers or Ms. Balatti (our secretary) will call home to confirm an absence if  

your child is away without prior notification. 

 

Ms. Balatti’s hours are:  

Monday 8:00 - 9:45am       Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 8:00 -11:00am          Friday 8:00-10:00am  

 

In addition please let us know if your child will be leaving school early, walking to a different location at the end 

of the day, or will be picked up by a different person. 

Monthly Reminders 
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What's up Kersley Kodiaks!!! 

Weather              

Beautiful fall weather is here, chilly in the 
morning and warm in the afternoon! 

Please have students dress in layers! 
appropriately.  

We always encourage parent involvement in our school community. If you're interest-

ed in volunteering for upcoming events or helping out in any capacity, please reach out 

to your classroom teacher, Ms. Sellers or our Kersley PAC!  

Your contributions are invaluable!  

 

The next PAC meeting:  

Wednesday, November 1 at 4pm 

Meet in the Library. 

New Website 

Please check it out! 

 www.kersley.sd28.bc.ca 

Safety Reminder! 

The safety of our students is our top priority. As the days 

get shorter, please ensure that your child is well-

equipped with reflective gear if they walk or bike to 

school.  
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